
           

Public Hearing was held on 
December 26, 2019 at 5:30 PM at

                                                                                                the Town  Hall

Presiding: Supervisor John Perry

Attending: Councilwoman Zell, Councilman La Clair, Councilman Dittus, 
Also Present: members of the public 

Supervisor Perry opened the Public hearing at 5:30.
The purpose of  the public hearing was to present Local Law # 3  for the Extension of the Town 
Moratorium. Supervisor  Perry read  the extended moratorium  at the previous meeting and it 
was put  on the  town website for the public to view.

Comments from the Floor
1. There were no comments from the floor.

Motion to adjourn was made by Supervisor Perry  and seconded by Councilwoman Zell.

________________________

Judy Mayhon,Town Clerk


